
 

 

The policy of the Vigo County School Corporation is that there will be no discrimination made on the basis of 
race, religion, sex, national origin, age, disability, or handicap in the educational services or activities which it 
supports. 
 
The School Corporation does not discriminate on the basic of disability or handicap in admission or access to, or 
treatment or employment in, its programs and activities. The School Corporation will comply with Section 504 of 
the Rehabilitation Act of 1973("Section 504"), 29 U.S.C. §794, and its implementing regulations at 34 C.F.R. Part 
104, or Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 ("Title II"), 42 U.S.C. §§ 12131-12134, and it's 
implementing regulations at 28 C.F.R. Part 35, in the operation of its schools and facilities. 
 
Questions regarding implementation of this policy or regarding 504 or Title II should be directed to the School 
Corporation's Section 504/Title II Coordinator: 
 
For Students, please contact: Dr. Tom Balitewicz 
Director of Student Services 
Vigo County School Corporation 
686 Wabash Avenue 
Terre Haute, IN 47807 
 

P.O. Box 3703 
Terre Haute, IN 47803 
Telephone: (812) 462-4224 
Email: tfb@vigoschools.org 

 
For Employees please contact: 
Michael Cox 
Director of Human Resources 
Vigo County School Corporation  
686 Wabash Avenue 
Terre Haute, IN 47807 

P.O. Box 3703 
Terre Haute, IN 47803 
Telephone (812) 462-4404 
Email: nmc2@vigoschools.org 

 
 


